15 February 2021

Initial flight training in 1978 BE58P, N707MP, Danbury CT

Owner: Daniel Han

On the suggestion of a trusted mentor, | contacted Robert to provide my initial training on my new (to me) P-
Baron. The entire experience was top notch, and | highly recommend EFS -I'll certainly train with Robert again.

| had certainly expected valuable training, which Robert provided. However, | was very pleasantly surprised by
several aspects of the EFS program, which | did not expect. First, Robert has a true passion for teaching, and an
intellectual curiosity about all thing’s aviation. He wanted to learn every detail about the plane as much as | did
and went above and beyond to get all of my questions answered (including reaching out to prior shops to ask
questions about prior installs). Each day, after we concluded our time together, he spent several hours doing
more research to answer questions for the next day. Second, as an A&P, he not only provided key insights into
the proper maintenance of the Baron, but also came to the rescue when some minor squawks popped up —
which helped keep us right on schedule. Third, he provided me with numerous reference resources (including a
customized checklist for my specific plane), which | did not expect. And all of our training was captured on
video and provided to me after our flights. Lastly and perhaps most importantly, he made the entire experience
enjoyable, but pushed me as well. | walked away from our time together with much more knowledge and
practical application than | had expected. The entire experience was “five star” and was well worth the
investment.
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